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March 22, 1979

Mr. John R. Pike &
Mr. Howard W. Bremer
Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation
P.O. Box 7365
Madison, Wisconsin 53707

Dear Mr. Pike and Mr. Bremer;

Many thanks for your recent letter. I appreciate your
taking the time to inform me of your interest inH.R. 2414,
the "University and Small Business Patent Procedures Act."

I have been informed that this bill, 'H,R. 2414, is presently
pending in the House Judiciary Committee, awaiting action. As
you know this bill will establish a uniform Federal patent pro­
cedure for small businesses and non-profit organizations, to
create a consistent policy and procedure concerning.patentability
of inventions made with Federal assistance,
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